
 LIBRARY POLICY FOR EVENT POSTINGS  
AND POLITICAL SIGNAGE 

 
 

The Fryeburg Public Library’s Community Bulletin Board is for 
the posting of events for Fryeburg non-profit organizations. 
Any community events for other towns may be approved for 
posting as space is available or displayed on the interior side 
of the main front door, where we do allow other community 
events to be publicized. All event postings are at the 
discretion of the Librarian. 
 
All political posters, signage, brochures and pamphlets for 
political campaigns, events or elections of any kind, at any 
time, will also be posted or made available to the public at the 
discretion of the librarian. Political information, as outlined 
above and approved, will be displayed on a table in the library 
lobby or on the interior side of the main front door, for a 
limited period of time during “Library Open Hours” prior to 
any election or political event. 
 
No advertising for any private or for-profit businesses will be 
allowed. 
 
Any inquiries regarding this policy may be directed to the 
Librarian. 


